THE BLUE WATER STATION

THE PORT HURON BROADCASTING CO

PORT HURON, MICHIGAN

THE FERTILE THUMB AND RIVER DISTRICT

December 15, 1938

Dear Mr. Geary:

We are in receipt of your reception report and wish to take this opportunity to express our appreciation.

These reports are of value to us in determining our distance signal strength as well as quality, and we are always glad to receive them,

The report you have submitted checks with our official log of December 9th.

Our acknowledgment card is enclosed, and we hope that we will hear from you again in the near future.

Yours very truly,

PORT HURON BROADCASTING CO.

\(\frac{1}{2}\)

Wayne F. McDonnell

Chief Engineer

WFMcD/MEC enc.